
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
Coyote killing contests to win prizes reflects poorly on the many ethical hunters in Oregon. 
It violates the ethics of fair chase hunting and goes against good stewardship and respect for the  
wildlife of this great state.  Let's follow the lead set by Arizona, New Mexico and others by banning this 
cruel,  
gruesome and unsporting activity.  Thank you for your time and please support this ban so we can be 
even  
more proud of the great state of Oregon. 
Melinda McCoy 
503-246-7416 

 


